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A citizen-endorsed, community-
supported project led by the
combined efforts of the Colorado
Department of Transportation
and the Regional Transportation
District, and U.S. Department of
Transportation, along with

numerous counties, cities, and

jurisdictions.

April 7, 2003

Steven Sabinash

Centennial Engineering, Inc.
1726 Cole Boulevard, Suite 240
Golden, CO 80401

Dear Steven:

On behalf of everyone at the Transportation Expansion (T-REX) Project, we’d like
to thank you for your hard work and dedication in designing portions of the $1.67
billion highway and light rail improvement project along the Southeast Corridor of
1-25/1-225.

Never before has a multi-modal project of this scale been attempted in Colorado.
Your team faced significant challenges in transforming the vision of T-REX into
reality. Each challenge was met with an equal amount of determination and
innovation, both of which have allowed the Project to progress at an incredibly
rapid pace.

As design nears completion, we would like to take this opportunity to personally
thank you for your participation on the T-REX project. Your dedication to the
project has contributed to delivering a high-quality product of which we all can be
proud. We also want to recognize that this effort was made at considerable personal
sacrifice and we are truly appreciative of that effort.

Early on, we established a Design Team Charter that committed the entire T-REX
team to work together to successfully design and construct our project by agreeing
to open communication, mutual respect, trust and cooperation at all levels. The
specific goals established for safety, cost, schedule, quality, constructibility and
teamwork have been met by this design team. Most of all, we have thoroughly
enjoyed working with you and the entire design staff in achieving the successful
completion of this phase of T-REX.

Congratulations and thank you again for your hard work and significant
contributions. We have been fortunate to have such qualified and talented designers
collaborating on this project, and the public will be well-served by the
transportation infrastructure imagined by you and the entire project design team.

Sincerely,

Laurence E. Warner Richard F. Clarke W.H. (Bill) hy
Project Director Deputy Project Director  Project Manager
T-REX T-REX Southeast Corridor Constructors




